
August 31, 2020 

AESM Middle School 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

As your child’s ART Teacher, I am looking forward to getting to know you and 

working with you, which surely promises to bring with it, many new experiences and 

challenges. In order to make the year a successful one, teamwork and cooperation 

will be required by all. As your son or daughter’s teacher, it is my goal to help 

him/her become a confident learner and I will do my best to help make this year a 

positive experience for your child. 

I been art teaching for 11 years! Prior to this, I studied at Fontbonne College 

where I earned my degree in K-12 Art education and bachelors in fine Arts. 

 

What you can expect from me as your middle school teacher: 

 Students will receive Art instruction through Teams.  

 Students should login and view the live lesson. Students will also have a project to 

create based on the live lesson. 

 I will post relevant supplemental materials to support student in art with visuals, 

power point presentations and website 

links. 

 I will be available during my office hours from3-3:22 you and your students to 

reach me through teams or email. 

 

How can you help? 

 Ensure that your child is completing all required assignments and submitting these 

to me in a timely manner. 

 Encourage your child to reach out to me if they have any questions or concerns 

or need any extra help! 
 

I also want to let you know that you are welcome to schedule an appointment with 

me during my planning period or at any time during the year. To arrange a meeting, 

all you have to do is contact me and we’ll set something up! 

Collaboration, cooperation, and open communication between home and school are 

keys to building a strong foundation for a successful school year.  I look forward to 



working in partnership with you throughout the coming year and I am confident 

that together we can provide the support and encouragement needed to help your 

child excel. If you have any questions now or at any time in the future, don’t 

hesitate to contact. 

If you have questions, please contact me in one of the following ways: 

 Email: Brandi.Laciny@slps.og 

Respectfully, 

Mrs. Laciny  

 


